
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

  In November 2017 I asked a question of the Convener of 

Transport and Environment, regarding the number of 

pedestrian crossings in Edinburgh which had been fitted 

with a pedestrian signalling box with rotating cones 

underneath which enable partially sighted individuals to 

know when it is safe to cross. As a follow up I asked how 

many of these cones were actually functioning. The 

Convener was unsure at the time but assured me that she 

would come back to me in an individual basis and if 

necessary to the Chamber, with information about the 

working cones. In her words “If there is a problem, a 

widespread problem, we’ll put in place a programme to 

make sure that those are fitted correctly.” 

Question (1) Has any further research been done on the 409 traffic signal 

installations in the city that have rotating cones to see if they 

are functioning? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has a programme been put into place to make sure that 

they are fitted correctly? 

Answer (2)  
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